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Wednesday, June 29th, 2022 

 
Dear Bellmoore families, 
 
Welcome to summer 2022! We wish you a safe, happy and healthy summer holiday! Thank you 
for your support as we continue to navigate a pandemic and the impacts of that on the school 
community. We are excited and looking forward to September! 
 
As we end the school year, it is always bitter sweet to say farewell to staff who have cared for, 
taught and supported our children throughout the year. We want to take the time to thank 
them publicly for their contributions to the Binbrook community and Bellmoore school. 
 
We would like to say farewell to the following staff members who will be moving on to new 
adventures for September 2022: 

• K. Biggley 

• S. Zurbrigg 

• M. Reid 

• K. Andric 

• D. Varlis 

• S. Mete 

• H. Wilkie-Smith 

• S. Sladin 

• L. Brkic 

• C. Kuttenkeuler 

• S. Rau 

• M. Mills 

• J. Joseph 

• J. Rowles 

• E. Buglisi 

• H. Qureshi 

• M. Medeiros 

• J. Ferrante 

• R. LeRoy 

• M. Tuite 
 
We would like to thank and send well wishes to all of these staff members who have been an 
integral part of our team this year and we wish them the very best in the new school year! 
 

Continued… 
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For September, we would like to welcome and welcome back the following staff members to 
the Bulldog family! 
 

• C. Early 

• M. Moravac 

• A. Arnold 

• S. Shaubel 

• L. Leavens 

• N. Molon-Hunter 

• K. Parente 

• L. McLean 

• P. Sheldrake 

• K. Hill 

• N. Gatehouse 
 
Our website will be updated throughout the summer and be sure to check it over the summer 
months. 
 
Key Dates to add to your calendar: 

• September 6th, 2022 – First Day of School 

• September 8th, 2022 – Meet the Teacher 

• September 22nd - First School Council meeting – all are welcome! 

• December 3rd, 2022 – School Council Winter Bazaar 
 
Meet the Teacher will include: Book Fair, purchase of Krispy Kreme Donuts, Pizza Hut dinner 
options, and how to rent a musical instrument for the school year! 
 
We look forward to kicking off the start of the year with having your child here with us! 
 
 
 
The Admin Team 
 


